
February / March 2012 News Update 

Happy New Year! We 
hope it has started well 
for you. 

Traditionally, January is 
a vacation month here 
in Australia but the past 
few weeks have been 
very busy for us.  

It was, however, a real 
blessing to get a few 
days break last week. 

An exciting year lies 
ahead. No doubt there 
will be plenty of new 
challenges for us all   
locally, nationally and 
internationally.  But ….. 
we know in whom we 
have believed and are 
certain He will be with 
us and lead us into a 
year of breakthroughs!  

As we head into 2012     
I am praying for, and 

expecting, a year of  
greater release in the 
power of the Holy Spirit; 
along with increasing 
opportunities to make 
Jesus known. 

The meetings through 
December and January 
were powerfully blessed 
by the Lord.  

Many people responded 
to put Jesus back into 
his rightful place in their 
lives. I had the privilege 
of praying with people 
for healing and the Lord 
has touched lives. There 
was good prophetic 
ministry and the Holy 
Spirit has flowed, with 
many visibly impacted 
by his touch on their 
lives.  

In some meetings I  felt 

to pray with people   
during worship times, or 
before I preached, and 
many shared how the 
Lord released them from 
various fears and other 
personal issues, bringing 
encouragement and 
strengthening them.  

Over the next couple of 
months I am ministering 
in Australia and also  
visiting New Zealand 
and Kenya.  I am praying 
and believing for the 
Lord to challenge and 
impact many people for 
His glory. 

Trusting you will know 
God’s blessing, grace  
and wisdom as you    
pursue your relationship 
with him in the coming 
days. 

Ministry Report... 

We are so grateful to     
individuals who seek to 
raise funds for our         
Ministry, particularly for 
our work in Kenya and  
other  African nations. 

Although the large 
needs in Africa remain 

very challenging , we     
believe that as we each 
do all we can we  are 
genuinely able to make 
a difference. 

A very talented lady has 
produced a beautiful 
painting which we are 

seeking to  auction to 
raise funds for  our   
Missions work.  

If you would like to help 
fund raise in some way, 
we would love to hear 
from you!  
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We are so grateful to all who 
sponsor children in the Siritanyi 
Children’s Home in Bungoma, 
Kenya. Your gifts are literally life 
changing for the children. This 
past couple of weeks SCH has 
taken in another 5  children. This 
means we now have 6 children 
unsponsored. Please pray and see 

if you can commit to  helping us 
care for these children in Kenya. 

For some years we have been 
working with a ministry in Malawi, 
the leader is a member of our  
Alliance International Ministries 
network. He has an orphanage 
that is in need of major support. 
We will begin supporting him this 

year in this vital ministry. There 
are 15 children who need        
sponsorship, with another 20   
waiting to enter his Children’s 
Home. We have recent photos of 
all the children, along with all 
their details. If you would like to 
sponsor a child please contact us 
for  further information. 

 

March 

3           Wedding Anniversary 
 
4           West City Christian Church, Altona, Melbourne 
 
11  Casey Church on the Rock, Berwick, Melbourne 
 
14– 25 Kenya, Missions trip and Leaders Conference 
 
31    Alliance International Leaders Meeting,  

 

February 

5   Joy of Life, Craigeburn, Melbourne 

10—16    Auckland, New Zealand 

16—20   Christchurch, New Zealand 

24—26    Northgate Ministries, Sydney 
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February—March Ministry Itinerary... 

T R A I N I N G—E Q U I P P I N G—B U I L D I N G F A I T H—I N S P I R I N G H O P E   

Our family continues to be such a 
joy and blessing to us.  Noah has 
had one or two health issues but 
is nearly fully recovered now. 
Matthew is doing well and enjoys 
playing with his brother and 
spending time with his cousin. 

This week Jonothan begins school, 
how the years fly past. He is very 
excited about attending school.  

Dave is doing really well in his role 
with Repco and has to travel quite 
a lot around Australia. Victoria  is  

generally doing quite well health 
wise.  

Simon and Lyss are continuing to 
settle into their new home, with 
Lyss and the boys  really enjoying 
the large garden. 

Child Sponsorship….. 

Family News... 

Our Mission: To help equip people to be victorious disciples of Jesus Christ 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344  
Narre Warren, VIC 
3805, Australia 

CONTACT US:  

E-mail: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: Group - John Cairns Ministries 

For all current news and information on the Ministry, visit www.johncairns.org 


